
PENNY CREEK  

YEARBOOK NEWS 
 

There will still be a yearbook this year! 
The PTA would like to share three things regarding the yearbook:  

1) Yearbook Orders:  

There will still be a yearbook this year, and the PTA board has decided to purchase 

enough books this year for everyone to have one.  If you have already purchased a 

book and would like a refund, please let us know no later than Monday, April 20th by 

emailing Jennifer Neeleman at jneeleman@expresslaw.com.  If we don’t hear from 

you, the money received will be treated as a donation and used to help toward the cost 

of purchasing books for everyone.  Details will be coming out on how and when 

yearbooks will be available to pick up.   

 

2) 5th Grade Messages: 

Each year, messages are included in the back of the yearbook for 5th graders.  These 

are special messages to them as they leave elementary and move on to middle school.  

We are not charging for these this year and would love to have as many possible.  

Please email a message (no more than 50 words) and a picture to Jennifer Neeleman 

at jneeleman@expresslaw.com  no later than April 20th.   

 

3) Homeschool Pictures:  
 

We would love to include pictures of your kids at home during this time as it is a big 

part of the school year.  Please text or email pictures to jneeleman@expresslaw.com 

or (425) 330-8715. Please send pictures no later than Monday, April 20th.   

 

Our hearts are broken that we won’t see everyone at school again this year.  Hopefully the 

yearbook can help provide a little bit of joy to the kids.   If you have any questions, please 

let me know.   

 

Jennifer Neeleman 

PTA President  


